
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, 'I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.'  John 8:12 
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Feedback from EYFS children about Computing (June 2022) 

General questions about Computing 

Children from Early Years have fedback on Computing. Some of the questions asked may have been slightly re-worded so they were accessible to children of all ages   

What do you in Computing 

 We go on Purple Mash. 

 We play games. 

 We go on reading.  

 We like to draw and colour. 

 

What do you like about Computing? 

 Playing games. 

 Colouring. 

 Reading Eggs. 

 Typing on the keyboard. 

 Purple Mash. 

 

Why is learning how to use a computer important? 

 We can learn how to do lots of things like typing. 

 We can be like to older children in school. 

 

Can you describe what these things are? 

 Mouse – Children explained what is was correctly. 

 Keyboard - Children explained what is was correctly. 

 Login – Children needed prompting with this response but then could tell me about their Purple Mash picture pin. 

 Screen – Children explained what is was correctly. 

 

How do you stay safe online? 

 Tell parents or a teacher. 

 Don’t tell people your password. 

 

What would you like to have in Computing? 

 We want to use the tablets in school. 

 New games on the computers.  

 

 

 

Action to take as a result of Pupil Feedback on Computing  

 Liaise with KS1 for opportunities for children to use tablets more in class. 

 Introduce BeeBots into provision.  

 Maintain Purple Mash subscription for Early Years in September 

 

Next Pupil Feedback review: Spring Term 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


